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THE BOARD IS GROWING! 

We are thrilled to announce that the Board for Developmental Disabilities is 
expanding! With new members joining us, our board is growing stronger, bringing 
diverse perspectives, new ideas, and a deeper commitment to improving services 
and quality of life for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities and 
delays, and their families. 

Looking forward to the innovative strategies and collaborative efforts to come from 
this dynamic team. Thank you for being a part of this important journey! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THE 2025 RESOURCE FAIR 

 



The Resource Fair is for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities and 
delays, their families, caregivers, and service providers. Join us to learn more about 
resources, services, and supports.  

When: Thursday, May 29, 2025 

Time:   9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Where: Microsoft Mixer Commons Building 
             15255 NE 40th Street 
             Redmond, WA  98052 

Registration: Registration is required. Details coming soon!  

The Resource Fair will include resources for individuals of all ages.  

• Early supports for infants and toddlers 

• School-to-Work transition program 

• Adult services including employment and community inclusion 

• Community information, outreach, and referral services 

• Housing 

• Behavioral health 

• Recreation 

APRIL UPDATES 

April DDECSD Updates 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 

The next quarterly hybrid Board for Developmental Disabilities meeting is 
scheduled for Wednesday, May 7, 2025, from 3:30 - 5:30 p.m. at the Tukwila 
Community Center, Meeting Room B, located at 12424 42nd Avenue, S., Tukwila. 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://kingcounty.zoom.us/j/86517037066 

https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/WAKING/2025/03/27/file_attachments/3211843/April%20DDECSD%20Board%20Update.docx
https://kingcounty.zoom.us/j/86517037066


Meeting ID: 865 1703 7066 
Passcode: 684930 

BOARD RECRUITMENT 

The King County Board for Developmental Disabilities is recruiting for new Board 
Members! 

We are seeking passionate and committed community members to advocate for 
services and share your perspective as a community convener.  

Are you interested in learning more about the Board? Visit our website for more 
information. 

 

 
Have you signed up to receive the latest information from the 
Board? Subscribe now! You can update your subscription 
preference at any time! 
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